
From:	Graeme	Bunton	
Sent:	Thursday,	February	14,	2019		
To:	Russ	Weinstein,	Donna	Austin	
Subject:	RDAP	Timelines	
	
Hi	Russ,	
	
While	the	RDAP	working	group	is	finalizing	its	work,	we're	beginning	to	turn	our	eyes	
towards	implementation.	Contracted	parties	are	concerned	about	the	amount	of	
concurrent	work	that	will	be	coming	out	of	the	EPDP,	and	that	it's	also	possible	that	the	
RDAP	profile	developed	in	accordance	with	the	temp	spec	will	need	to	amended	or	
replaced.	
	
As	such,	we'd	like	to	request	either	of	the	following	options	for	an	implementation	timeline.		
Either	instead	of	135	days,	we	extend	that	out	to	180	days;	or	that	we	link	the	135	days	to	
when	the	EPDP	final	report	is	accepted	by	the	board.		The	goal	is	to	allow	us	all	to	plan	
what	may	be	overlapping	work	appropriately.	
	
Thanks,	
	
Graeme	Bunton	
&	Donna	Austin	
	
--		
_________________________	
Graeme	Bunton	
Director,	Analytics	&	Policy	
Tucows	Inc.	
 
 


